
Rob called the meeting to order at 7:10

Guests
Karl and Kari Junglaus
Joe Baker
Craig Baumiller
Brant Ravenscroft
Rob James
Richard Bray
Dayton Burkholder

Program
Karl and Kari Junglaus talked about back country flying in Alaska, for example flying into remote airstrips and lakes where 
they are building a cabin. They have to transport everything including tools and building supplies for the project.

John advised all the camp sites with the chapter at Air Venture are spoken for.

Rob will be filling the Airport Board opening that was vacated by Shawn Gab.

Build updates
Dave reported the Highlander is flying.
Bruce’s Chipmunk control surfaces I’ve been recovered

There was discussion about the air show at Ellsworth, The plan is to have a table with information about the EAA, with 
several people volunteering to man the booth. Scott is flying his Ellipse into Ellsworth to display as well.

Hot Springs asked us if we would be interested in putting on a Young Eagles event the first Saturday of June.

It was suggested that the June meeting me in Spearfish and the July meeting be in Sturgis to encourage those other EAA 
members and promote the EAA.

Sturgis plans to start their monthly breakfast fly-in the first Saturday each month.

Meeting adjourned


